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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 10:43 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Raymond and Denyse Portelance

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

We are a retired couple and only use our camp 2 to 4 months a year and yet we pay year round. We pay over $1000
a year for a 900 sqf camp plus we don't get the assistance, we are last to get our services restored. Hydro will
become unaffordable for us to keep our property which is quite unfair that we worked hard to be able to have a
summer retreat to having to sell it between the property taxes and the hydro increasing, we Strongly disagree with
hydro gauging us once again.

-- Attachment --





